
Huzzah! Our team was so pleased to receive an Investors in Education award recently. These are 
given every other year by the Oxfordshire Business Education Alliance to organisations that 
support the schools in the alliance. We were nominated by local Gosford Hill School to receive an 
award this year.
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Managing Director, Peter Swanson: “Whilst my name is on the award, and I went to receive it, this of 
course goes to the team here. I am really pleased that our strong culture of learning, support and 
development can be extended to help in the local community here in Kidlington, and especially to 
young people. We look forward to helping more.”
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